Jim and Camille Kibler
6035 Grimble Road
Canandaigua, NY 14424

Town of Canandaigua
Zoning Board of Appeals
5440 Routes 5 & 20 West
Canandaigua, NY 14424

August 11, 2017

Dear Members of the Canandaigua Zoning Board:

Wé are totally opposed to the area variance which the owner of 3345 Hopkins Road is seeking
regarding placement of an accessory structure in the front yard.

The current owner has transformed this property into an Industrial property, neither residential
nor agricultural.

This is an abuse of the neighbors and the neighborhood.

Clearly, property values have been negatively impacted by what amounts to a junkyard.

Sm7erely, / W

Jim and Camille Kibler
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